November 16, 2005

Mr. John Sampson

35316 N. Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, Minnesota
55744

Dear Mr. Sampson

This letter is to confirm your reception of WIND-AM on June 5th, 2005, at 23:05
CDT (Central Daylight Time),

The details of the programming you heard on our frequency of 560 Khz certainly
confirm that you were receiving WIND-AM from Chicago.

WIND operates with a 4 tower directional antenna system aimed to the north-
west. Our transmitting towers are located in Griffith, Indiana. The WIND Daytime
power is 5,000 watts and the Nightime power is also 5,000 watts with a slightly
different pattern.

Thank you for your report,

Cordially,

Dave Dybas
Chief Engineer,
WIND- AM
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